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Roast Pork Supper

Our organization sponsored and participated in a Roast Pork Supper which was well
attended and became one of our best money making projects of the year. The proceeds were
donated to the youth group's trip to the Boston area for the purpose of familiarizing
them with inner city workings.

Shrove Tuesday Supper
We also provided the congregation and community with a pancake supper which
was well attended with profits going to the youth group.

Town Yard Sale _.
We had representation with our famous pop corn machine in operation at the
church entry with the proceeds going to church improvements.

Membership

The Holy Joes continued to grow with a slight increase in membership. One
meeting held was attended by the largest group we had in at least five years. Our old
new chairman, Dennis Stevenson, took over the reins of the organization for the 2018

School Lunch Program
Many of our members participated in the preparation of pancake lunches
provided for high school students at noon once a month during the school year.

Alpha Group Supper
The organization provided a supper for the initial meeting of the Alpha group and
was attended by church members and guests.

Church Coffee Cupboard

Our members were involved with the cost and completion of a coffee cupboard at the
rear of the sanctuary. This has proven to be a very busy area after Sunday morning
services with many of the congregation participating with snacks and fellowship.

Church and Community Projects
We participated in completion of one project and preparation of another to be
completed in the spring in assisting church members who were not able to do so.

Respectfully submitted
Gordon Payne



